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[bookmark: _GoBack]CAR PARKING MANAGEMENT


Executive Summary

At many of the Trust’s sites demand for car parking from staff, patients and visitors exceeds the capacity.  Cars are often parked blocking pavements and fire routes compromising safety.

It is proposed to introduce a car parking management approach to enable the Trust to support patient and visitor access to car parking. 


Recommendation

The board are asked to note the proposed management approach and approve the principles on which it will be developed..



Author and title:		Claire Dalley, Director of Estates
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 [A risk assessment has been undertaken around the legal issues that this paper presents and there are no issues that need to be referred to the Trust Solicitors.]
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